
 

 

 

 

STUDY ON PARAFFIN USAGE IN BOTSWANA – SCHEDULE 

The Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority (BERA) is conducting a study on the use of paraffin in 

Botswana. The overall goal of the study is to develop a comprehensive regulatory programme which 

will address issues relating to the supply, distribution, pricing, and safe use of paraffin in Botswana. 

The Authority shall be consulting the public to solicit views on paraffin usage and these will be 

considered as part of the study. Below is the schedule of public consultations: 

 

No. Date Time  Venue 

        

28 29 August 2022 (Monday) 0930 hrs Sefhare Kgotla 

29 30 August 2022 (Tuesday) 0930 hrs Dibete Kgotla 

30 31 August 2022 (Wednesday) 0930 hrs Tobela Kgotla 

31 1 September 2022 (Thursday) 0930 hrs Kalamare Kgotla 

 

Furthermore, individuals and companies can make written submissions to BERA at the following 

addresses: 

batsumi.rankokwane@bera.co.bw;  

towelani.nkhwa@bera.co.bw; 

sipho.makhurutha@bera.co.bw  
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